From: Ben Forc |

Sent: 19 February 2018 09:15
To: Licensing
Subject: WK201711465 - Smash License Extension.

Dear Sir

| am a resident oi-Kings Road,_and | support this application. | think we
should be doing as much as we can to support Wimbledon Town Centre’s night time
activity.

Smash has been reasonably well received. Adds a new dimension to the night time
offer and is located on the Broadway where these activities should be based. | know
there are some residential premises close by but that is secondary to town centre
activities.

| cannot see the proposal impacting adversely on crime, noise or children, certainly with
other late night premises along that strip.

It might also encourage people to leave South Park Gardens after dark when it has
been locked which can result in a noise, crime and public nuisance issue within a
residential neighbourhood.

Kind regards,
Ben Ford
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